

Reference: ENV 416056 / WLRS 46018

July 22, 2025

Wayne Stetski, President Elders Council for Parks in British Columbia

Sent via email: wayne.stetski@gmail.com

Dear Wayne Stetski:

Thank you for your email of May 20, 2025, regarding our May 7 meeting, including the summary of our discussion.

We have shared your meeting summary with Assistant Deputy Ministers Jim Standen and David Muter, and encourage you to continue connecting directly with them and their respective teams on the topics we discussed.

We are grateful to you, Tory and Nancy for taking the time to meet with us. Your passion, dedication and advocacy for conservation efforts in B.C. are admirable and appreciated.

Thank you again for taking the time to follow up.

Sincerely,

Tamara Davidson Minister of Environment and Parks Randene Neill Minister of Water, Land and Resource Stewardship

cc: Jim Standen, Assistant Deputy Minister, Conservation and Recreation Division,
Ministry of Environment and Parks

David Muter, Assistant Deputy Minister, Land Use Planning and Cumulative Effects Division, Ministry of Water, Land and Resource Stewardship